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INSPECTION REPORT

COX-KATSER
NE/L NE//

SECTION 1/-19N=21E Inspected: October 19, 1951
HARDING COUNTY, NEW MEXICO

A\
This is an old well drilled by Paul Kaiser several years ago and
is located about 1/2 mile directly south of the Cox-Berlier, There
is a cellar approximately 4! x 4' x 3! which is open. The 10"
casing is capped inside the cellar, There is a considerable amount
of gas leakage blowing thru the soft earth outside the casing, I
would recommend that we have this situation taken care of regardless
of whether the gas is marketable or not.

There is a definite petroleum odour to this gas, I suspect however,
that it is a CO, Hydrocarbon gas mixture,

Elvis A, Utz
EAU:1hb Gas Engineer
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